
 

Governor News, Summer Term 2023/24 

 

We have reached the end of another academic year, and what a year it has been! We have 
welcomed a new school Principal, and I am sure you will agree that Mr Reid has made a fantastic 
start. 
 
We, as governors, have been pleased to have the opportunity to get more involved in school life. We 
have attended a number of events at the academy, including open evenings, the year 11 Careers Fair 
and most recently the year 6 parents transition evening and year 10 mock interviews. We have 
enjoyed meeting and talking to a number of staff, students and parents during these events. 
 
Our role as governors is to hold the academy to account in delivering excellent results through its 
Academy Improvement Plan. This year, significant steps forward have been made towards the 
strategic objectives of the academy and it is very pleasing to see this progress reflected in the results 
so far. 
 
To our year 11’s and year 13’s, we wish you every success in your upcoming exam results and hope 
they will allow you to move forward into the next stage of your studies or careers. 
 
Finally, we wish all the staff, students and your families a very enjoyable summer holiday. 
 
 
 
Sharon Wilson   
Chair Of Governors 
East Leake Academy 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


